Subject: Fwd: [EXT] interconnection position J255
Date: 3/24/2018 4:52:02 PM Central Standard Time
From: notowershere@gmail.com

To: PAA0408@aol.com

Russ Pisciotta

Block Grain Belt Express Missouri
P.O. Box 61

Kingston, MO 64650
816-803-9001
www.BlockGBEmo.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Carole Creech <CCreech@misoenergy.org>
Date: Fri, Mar 16, 2018 at 2:44 PM

Subject: RE: [EXT] interconnection position J255
To: No Towers <notowershere@gmail.com>

Russ,

I checked with our Interconnection group and they responded with the following: J255 was a High Veltage DC
project that has since withdrawn from the MISO queue.

\ Thank you,

Carole Creech

Senior Client Analyst

\_MisO

317-249-7901

ccreech@misoenergy.or
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